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September 2, 1980

Mr. James P. O'Railly, Director
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Inspectica and Enforcement
Region II

101 Maristra Street, Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303,

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

TENNESSEE VALI2Y AUTHORITY - SZQUOYAH EUCLCJ PI. M UNIT 1 - DOCKZT
No. 50-327 - FACILITY OP22AIING LICZNSE DPR-77 - REPCIIAILE OCCURRENCE
REP 01T SQRO-50-327/8064 REVISION 1

The enclosed report is a supplement to my letter dated June 6, 1930,
concerning all zonas on the ice condenser which were giving opan door
alarms due to excessive leakage of air. This report is submitted
in accordance with Sequoyah unit 1 Taehaie=1 Specification 6.9.1.13.b.

Very truly yours,

TENNESSZE VALLdY idITHORITY

J. R. Calhoun
Director of Nuclear Power

Enclosure (3)
ca (Enclosure):

Director (3)
Office of Management Information and Program control

,U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Co= mission
Washington,-DC 20555
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Director (40) --

Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Consmission
Washington, DC 20555

Mr. Bill Lavalles (> 01Nuclear Safety Analysis Center
Palo Alto, California 94303 g

Mr. W. T. Cottle, NRC Inspector, Sequoyah ![
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